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	Subject:
	Draft ITU-T Operational Plan for the years 2002 and 2003


Dear Sir/Madam,

Resolution 72 (Minneapolis, 1998) instructs the Director of TSB to prepare consolidated plans reflecting the linkage between strategic, financial and operational planning for annual review by the Council.

In this respect, TSB has prepared a draft Operational Plan of the activities forecast for the Telecommunication Standardization Sector for the years 2002 and 2003, providing for each ITU-T project or activity the related allocation of financial and human resources, as well the relationship to the Strategic Plan for the Union 1999-2003 as described in Resolution 71 (Minneapolis, 1998).

The draft ITU-T Operational Plan was submitted to the last Telecommunication Standardization Advisory Group held in Geneva from 26 to 30 November 2001 for its endorsement. TSAG provided some comments on the draft. The latest version, incorporating comments by TSAG is now available on the ITU-T website at the following address: http://www.itu.int/ITU-T/info/op-activities/index.html.
I am of the opinion that submitting the ITU-T Operational Plan more widely to the ITU-T membership would also be of great interest in enhancing transparency, monitoring progress in the implementation of the program of activities and setting priorities.

I am therefore pleased to consult our membership for further improvement of our draft Operational Plan. I would be grateful if you could provide me with your comments and suggestions on the draft ITU-T Operational Plan available at the above mentioned URL, before 25 January 2002 in order to allow inclusion of your comments in a revised version for consideration by Council 2002.


Yours faithfully,

H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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